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At the April 5th general membership meeting in YEG, a motion was made and seconded on the floor to 

suspend both the July and August regular monthly meetings due to historically low attendance.  The motion 

was subsequently debated and voted on at both bases, which was ultimately passed. 

 

Accordingly, both the July and August general meetings are cancelled.  Article D Section 3 of the IAMAW 

Constitution authorizes the Executive Board to transact any normal and necessary business, and to reimburse 

those members that accrued any out-of-pocket expenses during this time. 

 

On behalf of the Executive Board, we wish all members a safe and enjoyable summer! 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


